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Further amendment of the Covid law 
 
The law of 11 March 2022 amending the law of 17 July 2020 on measures to fight against the Covid-19 
pandemic has been adopted on 11 March 2022. 
 
This law eases the health regime by removing most of the restrictions in place in the context of the fight 
against Covid-19, in particular by removing the possibility of enforcing the 3G regime in the workplace. 
 
However, an exception remains for staff, external providers and visitors to a hospital, a home for the disabled, 
a psycho-geriatric centre or an aid and care network, if they are likely to have close contact with patients, 
residents or users of the aforementioned establishments.  
 
This 3G regime also ceases to apply on a mandatory basis in company restaurants and at gatherings. 
 
 

 


